
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Over the past year, we have launched a ‘Changemakers’ project 
across school.  

The children have taken part in some ‘stage and age’ appropriate 
classroom conversations linked to diversity, equality, anti-racism and 
learning about people who have inspired change through their 
actions and work such as the poet Maya Angelou and the artist 
Jean-Michel Basquiat. We have also been working hard to weave this 
through the books we have available in school and the books and 
topics we teach in other parts of the curriculum and will continue to 
explore a wide ranging of  historical figures and topics.  

We would like the children to take part in our whole school 
homework project for the summer term to share who they find 
inspiring …to inspire us! This might be something you would like to do 
as a family! We launched the project in an assembly this week so 
your child may have some ideas already.    

We would like you to:  

-Choose someone you find inspiring who has led the way for change 
and/or has inspired people.  

-Be as creative as you want … you can create a video, PowerPoint, 
art project, poem song or poster. We have seen some amazing 
projects in the past!  

 



Some prompts to help …  

- Someone who has created change in history despite facing huge 
difficulties and this has made things better for people after them  

- A writer or musician whose words inspired change and 
challenged unfairness and inequality in the world  

- Someone who was the first to do something incredible …  

- Someone whose achievements have not always been celebrated  
and deserve recognition …  

- Someone in the community or who you know who creates 
positive change and inspires you …  

There may be someone you have in mind already.  

We CANNOT WAIT to see your projects and share them online 
and in a whole school exhibition – there will be some prizes! 

You can post your project on Showbie, email it to the office or 
bring into school and share with your class teacher. The deadline 
is Friday 16th July.  

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Austerfield and Mrs Husbands.  
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